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Wow! The end is here! I can not believe it is 

over! Mrs. Nance and I have loved having 

your child in our class. They are all precious 

and will be missed greatly. We are so proud 

of all their hard work. Each child has learned 

so much! We have loved getting to know each 

of them and their families. Please keep in 

touch and have a great summer! Please look 

at dates for reminders of fun events 

planned! 
Coming Up  

May22: Movie Monday! Wear 

your pjs and we will eat popcorn 

while we watch a movie! 
May 23: Game/Play Day! We 

rented inflatables for your child to 

enjoy! 8:30-9:30 

May 24: Water Day! We will be on the 

playground for water fun.  

May 25: Hawaiian Day! We will have a special 

treat! 

May 26: Last day! (12:15) Party! Report 

cards will come home! 

 

 

 

 

End of year: Please be 

sure that all cafeteria,  

 

ASP bills, and library books have been  

paid/returned by May 25th. If these 

obligations have not been taken care of 

report cards will be held. 

 

 
We will be having our end of the year 

party on Friday, May 26th, at 12:15. We 

will have ice cream sundaes. We will also 

watch a special DVD about our 

Kindergarten year.(That is if all of my 

technology is working. Ha!) I hope you can 

make plans to join us. You will be able to 

check your child out after our party. 
 

 

Water day! 

Students may wear 

bathing suits. (no bikinis) 

Make sure they have a 

towel and a change of clothes. If you want 

them to have on sunscreen, put it on them 

before they come to school.  

 

We are so EXCITIED for the fun week we 

have planned. We hope your children enjoy 

their last week in kindergarten 
 

 


